
Both Heather Palmer and Katherine Fuhrig have impacted Brevard County Public 

Libraries with their creativity and innovative flair for design. Before becoming Director 

of South Mainland Public Library, Heather Palmer updated a small neighborhood 

branch library when she used limited funds to modernize the aesthetic of the Palm Bay 

Public Library. As Head of Youth Services, Katherine "Kat" Fuhrig has completely 

redesigned and updated the Young Adult room at Franklin T. DeGroodt Library. Her 

next endeavor will be to update the Children's Center.  

A Special Presentation of the Florida Library Association 

 

 
 

 
Learn tips and cool ideas on how to update and rethink your library’s design: even with 
limited funds and limited time. Library Design and space updates are an important 
component of achieving user satisfaction. A redesign often impacts circulation of 
previously ignored or forgotten areas of your collection. If you’re looking for new ideas 
on how to improve your library's aesthetics, this is the webinar for you! 
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https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/4095013799009718273

